
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/27/2020 04:43:53 PM

To:  Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@earthlink.net>

Subject:  Re: Thank you
 

Hi Kent,

Thank you for your email. We appreciate the feedback. Your comments have been received and, as with your other comments,
will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project.

Regards,

On Thu, Aug 27, 2020 at 2:52 PM Kent Beyda <kentbeyda@earthlink.net> wrote:
Thank you for your participation in the Hollywood Center hearing yesterday. It was very well run. I’m still very much against the
project.

Kent Beyda

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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